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Cougar Corner- Monthly Newsletter DGS

Damiansville Elementary 618/248-5188

School News Upcoming Events

PTO News

Check out our school website for monthly updates: 
https://dville62.com/

- We would like to welcome Simon Toennies 
back to the DGS in January. He will be 
working with students and teachers as he 
carries out his Mater Dei Senior Service 
Project. 

- Friday, Jan. 5th is Cougar Crew Friday. We 
will recognize our respectful students of the 
month for December + meet with our crew 
for a focus on Honesty

- New Year, New Goals, New Quarter! 
Quarter 3 is here & we are ready to 
continue on our track to envisioning 
excellence in all ways at DGS! 

- Cougar Crew Word of the Month for January Is 
Honesty. Being truthful fosters integrity, builds 
relationships, and boosts personal growth.

- DGS is hiring! We are looking for a full time 
paraprofessional.  Please spread the word. 
Letters of interest can be sent to: 
khawley@dville62.com. 

January
1- Happy New Year!
3- Teacher Institute 
     No School
4- School Resumes
4 - BBB 8th Grade Night 

@ Albers 
10- 2nd Qtr Report Cards 
       Sent Home 
12- Dismissal @ 11:45
12- PSAT Testing 
       8th Grade
15- No School (MLK Day)
16- Board Meeting @ 7:00
19- Hearing/Vision         
Rescreen

- Meeting-  Wed, Jan 10 
-  6:30
- Science Lab

- Save The Date:
- Trivia Night
- Fri. Feb 2 

If you would like to contribute a 
donation to the Trivia Night 

Silent Auction or find out more 
about becoming a sponsor visit 
please visit the PTO FB page or 

email pto@dville62.com

mailto:khawley@dville62.com

